
Hi Terry, 
The cost for that amount of water will be around $900.00. 
  
We unusually read the downtown area in January, but the actual quarter that they are to be read is the end 
of March, so you will not see a bill for this usage until April. 
  
Thanks for letting us know what the circumstance was. 
  
--belle 

 

From: Terry Donohue <Terry@bolinasrealty.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2025 2:39 PM 
To: Belle Wood <bwood@bcpud.org> 
Cc: Annie Laufman <alaufman@bcpud.org> 
Subject: Re: Water use at 3 & 7 Wharf 
  
Hi Belle, 
 
There was a stuck toilet handle. I do not think it happened until a 
couple days around New Year's I caught it and got it repaired. No one 
was there over the holiday. 
 
What are the repercussions? 
 
Please let me know, 
Terry 
 
On 2025-01-23 14:29, Belle Wood wrote: 
> Hi Terry, 
> 
>  I don't have an email address for Peter, so I am hoping that you can 
> forward this info on to him as well. 
> 
>  We recently read the water meters downtown and noticed that a very 
> large amount of water went through the meter at 3 & 7 Wharf. The usage 
> between December 4th and January 14th was 9738 cubic feet (72,840 
> gallons). That is an average of 1776 gallons of water per day, which 
> is significantly higher than the normal usage at that property. 
> 
>  We re-read the meter on January 15th and the usage in that 24-hour 
> period was 1 cubic foot (7.48 gallons) and the meter was not spinning 
> at that time, so it appears that there is not an active leak going on. 
> 
> 
>  If you have any info as to why the usage was so high, please let me 
> know. 
> 
>  Thanks. 
> 
> Belle Wood 
 


